
Referring to the Comptroller's letter of July 21st 
regarding the increase of fees approved by the Board of 
Governors for the Session 1932-33, may I call your attention 
to the fac« that, at the meeting of Corporation held to 
sider this question, you stated that the Library School

Pr°P°sal. I notice that an increas 
.-p5°.00 has however, been applied to the $150.00 alread 
charged by the Library School.
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I shall be glad to have your opinion and advice upon
this matter.

As the Library School is not running at a deficit, 
may I suggest that this increase be reconsidered ? If it is 
necessary to have this amount aopear for ourposes of comparison, 
is there any justifiable method of giving American Students a 
rebate ?

? am wondering whether this increase will cause 
Pb2ecj^on t0 be made on the part of the Carnegie Corporation 

which is financing the Library School and to which discrimina­
tion against American students might well appear to be anomalous.

Dear Sir Arthur:

Sir Arthur Currie, 
Principal,
McGill University.

July 22, 1932.

GERHARD R. LOMER, M.A., PH.D.
DIRECTOR

MRS. MARY DUNCAN CARTER, PH.B., B.L.S. 
ASSISTANT DIRECTOR

MARION V. HIGGINS. B.A., M.A. (in L.S.) 
REFERENCE AND BIBLIOGRAPHY

NORA BATESON, B.A.
CLASSIFICATION AND CATALOGUING

GRACE E. REYNOLDS
SECRETARY

t

MONTREAL, Que.
3459 McTAVISH STREET

McGILL UNIVERSITY LIBRARY SCHOOL

Faithfully yours,

lljs***-
• 'Director.
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